
From: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Schimsa, RebeccaRebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov
Date: 10/9/2015 11:21:14 AM

Subject: Fwd: Mark - I called you

Rob Godfrey
Office of Gov. Nikki Haley

Begin forwarded message:


From:  "Stevens, Mark" <mstevens@southstrandnews.com>

Date:  October 9, 2015 at 11:15:44 AM EDT

To: "Godfrey, Rob" <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>

Subject: Re: Mark - I called you 

Rob,

We just received this information,  but local officials tell us it's the first they've heard about it and 
the Highway Patrol says it's not accurate.

Can you assist with this? Without any information on a time frame, this has the potential to really 
panic people again if we put this out there. We are trying to get someone from SCDOT on the 
phone, but have had no luck.

Please get back with me AND Chris Sokoloski. I sent her contact information in the previous 
email from me.

Thanks.

Mark

FROM SCDOT:
In anticipation of flooding in Georgetown County, the following traffic control points will be established 
to deny access to the potential inundation area:
*US 17 @ Charleston County Line
*US 17 @ Horry County Line (SC 707)
*US 701 @ Horry County Line

On Oct 9, 2015, at 10:23 AM, Godfrey, Rob wrote:
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Mark,
 

Please call me. 
 

8034296068
 

Rob Godfrey
 
Office of Gov. Nikki Haley


Mark A. Stevens
 
Executive Editor
 
South Strand News
 
• Georgetown Times
 
• Waccamaw Times
 
• Inlet Outlook
 
• The County Chronicle
 
615 Front Street
 
Georgetown, SC 29440
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